
  OFFICE OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES 
  Suite 210 

    440 North Broad Street 
  Philadelphia, PA 19130 

 

 

 

June 9, 2022 

 

Dear School District of Philadelphia Parents and Guardians: 

 

As we reach the end of the school year, it is important that an accurate record of your student’s 

attendance and grades, especially reading, math and science, are properly recorded so that we 

can identify how best to support all of our students and plan for their future academic success. 

Therefore, we would like to remind you to ensure that you have provided your child’s 

school with notes for any absences you believe should be excused, per the attendance 

guidelines, before June 14, the last day of the school year for students. Please also ensure 

with your child’s school that your child's attendance records are accurate and up-to-date and that 

you address any inconsistencies in your child’s grades with the school.  

 

You can view your child’s attendance information in the Parent & Family Portal. If you do not 

have a Parent & Family Portal account use the directions found here to sign up.  

 

Once you have created your Parent & Family Portal account or if you already have an account, 

use the appropriate stepper linked below to access your child’s attendance information. Campus 

Parent Tutorial Video; Campus Parent Stepper (MS/HS); Campus Parent Stepper (Elementary). 

Translated versions of all steppers available here.  

 

If you do not have a Parent Portal, you can always view your child(ren)’s attendance information 

by logging into their Student Portal with them. The steppers below provide instructions on how 

to access your student’s portal: Campus Student Stepper (MS/HS); Campus Student Stepper 

(Elementary). 

 

For additional helpful information, please visit the Attendance & Truancy website here.  

If you have questions regarding reconciling your child’s attendance, please call your child’s 

school and ask to speak with the secretary.  

 

Have a safe and happy summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The School District of Philadelphia 

Office of Student Support Services 

https://www.philasd.org/pfportal
https://youtu.be/sD2HXQgm27E
https://youtu.be/sD2HXQgm27E
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YswPR9On2n-nHnb_OHoa2L2u6B6tb1fJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qnfg-rUB5KTasxPCWi0Qyy2K_T2x3qiU/view?usp=sharing
https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-and-family-portal/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gx0lQyKaYJEWe4fqi6NEkEv2dWMx8DmX/view?usp=sharingIlSl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17bYO5tEQ61wefQ7SmboSHtex-PXWIlSl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17bYO5tEQ61wefQ7SmboSHtex-PXWIlSl/view?usp=sharing
https://www.philasd.org/studentrights/programsservices/attendance-truancy/

